
  Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 
School Council Meeting  

5.3.25 
Miss Atkinson has asked for suggestions on how to improve air and our 

environment by educating parents/visitors of the dangers in leaving their car 

engines running outside of our school. 

School council representatives decided they would: 

 

• Design posters for billboards – these are to be completed by Friday 

14th March (please hand to Mrs Pinchin) –  

• A date will be arranged for them to be displayed and billboards 

carried at the beginning and end of the school day.  

•  The posters are to explain the damage done by engines running 

outside of the school, ‘Stop Pollution – switch off your engine’  

• Joanne says ‘Don’t be under illusion, stop pollution’… anything that 

gets the message across about how we all need to work together to 

keep pollution low, particularly around the school.  Perhaps also 

asking ‘’Is it necessary to drive? Leave the car at home!’  

• Keep our air cleaner – switch of your engines. 

•  Note to be placed in Westfield Weekly at this time 

• Parent mail to inform parents of the school council campaign 

• Mrs Pinchin will send permission slips to be completed and the final 

details as soon as a date has bee agreed 

   

Increasing our Community Links 

It was agreed that an afternoon visit to Wood Grange Car Home would start the 

campaign to increase our community links.  Joanne and Mrs Pinchin will compose 

a letter to Wood Grange that will be signed and delivered  by Joanne and Ava.  

This will offer a  visit for a games afternoon and possibly portrait drawing.  It 

will also check the number of children they are able to receive and a possible 

dat for this to happen.  

 

More information on the Lemonade stand fund raising 

idea soon! 

 (thank you 3T!) 
 

 

 

NEXT MEETING  WEDNESDAY, 23rd  MARCH, 2025 

AT 2.30 PM 
 
 
 


